 THE SOCIETY OF AUSTRALIAN TEACHERS OF DANCING 

Presents the
2026 AUSTRALASIAN

DANCING CHAMPIONSHIPS

                             Registered with the Australian Dancing Board
                                                          ONE ADMISSION FEE


Allows you to dance any number of events for the one entry fee
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Sunday 18th October 2026
Further information may be obtained from

The Society of Australian Teachers of Dancing     
Email: dance@satd.com.au    Website: satd.com.au
Facebook: SATDAustralia
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